

January 19, 2023

Steven Winston Thomas A Edison High School 2083 College Ave Elmira Heights, NY 14903

Dear Steve,

The Board of Directors of the Community Foundation of Elmira-Corning and the Finger Lakes, Inc. is pleased to inform you that you have received a grant.

Please find enclosed a grant check for \$550. This grant is to be used for the Spanish Class field experience to The Rockwell Museum – Frida Kahlo exhibit – transportation and lunch.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 739-3900 or <a href="mailto:seconmunityfund.org">seconmunityfund.org</a>.

Sincerely,

Sara Shaut Vice President of Programs 301 South Main Street Horseheads, New York 14845 Tel: 607.739.3900 www.communityfund.org

## **Board of Trustees**

Monica Bankston L. Dale Cole Michael R. Eisner Theodore J. Goldwyn Angelina M. Hanrahan Anita Brooks Lewis Janna Lindsay Grace Park John Paul Passmore Odessa Petzold Michael Printup Megan V. Reed Mark Rogus Judith Rowe Kathleen B. Schweizer Paul V. Sydlansky Arie van den Blink George Winner

> Sara Ciccotti Corporate Secretary

Randi Hewit President rlh@communityfund.org

John Sirianni Chief Financial Officer jps@communityfund.org

Sara Palmer Vice President of Programs sep@communityfund.org

Katie McConville Scholarship and Youth Philanthropy Associate cmm@communityfund.org

Nancy Van Fleet Administrative Assistant nvf@communityfund.org